
 

Endeavour Newsletter Summer 2025 

 

Welcome back to our final term of the year in Endeavour Class. It is another busy one as Year 6 

prepare for their SATS examinations, we have Fit Fortnight and of course our fabulous end of 

year production of Joseph! We will keep you updated as usual via our Friday survival checklists on 

Dojo.  

English: 

We start the half term with our focus text called Island by Jason Chin and Jemmy Button 

by Jennifer Unman. We are learning how to write a hybrid text, merging writing styles 

together.  

   

Details of this can also be found on our class webpage where you will find information 

about our latest topic. 

Our class novel is a corker this half term, as we will be reading the Nowhere Emporium.  

 

• SATS Revision for Reading and Grammar 

We will be revising each day in class for the reading and grammar tests, doing small 

focused snapshots of papers with the children. Before the Easter break, we sent 

home knowledge organisers that have an overview of what is needed for the Grammar 

test.  



 

Booster sessions for the grammar and reading tests will continue to be held on 

Thursday nights from 3.20pm – 4pm.  

Spelling: 

These will continue to come home weekly with tests on a Monday. We always revise 

these daily in class but this does not replace work at home. The spelling test in the 

SATS follows specific spelling rules that I sent home on the SATS information evening. 

I will also post these on Dojo.  

Maths: 

Revision for the SATS will also take place in lessons, both in our Fluency Session and our 

main lesson. Booster will continue on a Tuesday night until the SATS apart from Tuesday 

22nd April.  

SATS Timetable for Year 6: 

 

 

Homework: 

Both year groups will continue to have homework weekly that will consist of the following: 

Year 5:                                                           Year 6: 

Spelling                                                           Spelling 

Grammar                                                         Reading comprehension 

Maths                                                             Maths past question focus 

T T Rock Stars                                               T T Rock stars 

Homework Club continues to run Mondays from 3.20 until 3.45 – all are welcome.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

High school: 

Year 6 have now had their confirmed places for high school and after the SATS tests, 

high schools will be making contact with us and visiting the children in school. You should 

also be receiving correspondence from your child’s new secondary school too.  

PE: Our formal PE sessions this half term are on Wednesday and Friday. This term, we 

will be enjoying either cricket or tennis.  

 

Joseph! 

We are so excited for this year’s production which involves the whole of KS2. Mrs 

Mesghali visited Endeavour Class and talked us through the kind of parts and roles 

involved. She also let us have a sneaky look and listen to how the production is performed. 

Mrs Mesghali and myself will be holding auditions for parts very soon! 

 
 

Growing and Changing: 

Our unit of work on how our bodies grow and change will be held in Fit Fortnight and we 

will be having our usual visit from Megan who the children are extremely familiar with to 

guide us through. You will be made aware of her visit well in advance and will have the 

opportunity to look through any materials, ask questions and talk to myself and Megan as 

needed. The curriculum is separate for Year 5 and 6, boys and girls, dealing with each 

focus in an age-appropriate way and within our policy and the statutory curriculum.  

 
 

And finally… 



 

We are always here to support your family as much as we can. We are always available to 

speak to as you need either on the gate at the beginning and end of the day, via Dojo pm 

or on the phone.   

Mrs Cookson and Mrs Patel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


